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Proclamation Commending City and Borough of Juneau, 
Alaska Electric Light and Power, and Princess Cruises 

WHEREAS, 20 years ago, shore power commenced in the City and Bureau of Juneau (CBJ) by the 
partnership of the CBJ, Alaska Electric Light and Power (AELP), and Princess Cruises; 

WHEREAS, these combined efforts provide power to properly equipped ships, eliminating the need to run 
on diesel fuel while in port; 

WHEREAS, the use of shore power reduces air pollution released by docked ships; 

WHEREAS, Princess Cruises has paid $8.5 million in electric expenses benefiting the economy and rate 
payers of the CBJ; 

WHEREAS, AS 46.03.045 and AS 46.03.485 encouraged the Department of Environmental Conservation to 
recognize superior environmental protection efforts. 

NOW THEREFORE, I, Jason Brune, COMMISSIONER OF THE ALASKA DEPARTMENT OF 
ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION, recognize and congratulate the: 

City and Borough of Juneau, Alaska Electric Light and Power, and Princess Cruises 

on 20 years of pollution prevention through shore power usage in Juneau. 

Dated: July 27, 2021 

Jason W. Brune, Commissioner
Department of Environmental Conservation


